
 

 

 

MEET THE TEAM 

 
 

Get in touch 

We’d love to hear 
from you with any 
comments, 
suggestions or 
queries you may have. 
Email the NICTU on: 

 

 

Or give us a ring on     
02890 635 794 and 
ask to speak to a 
member of the 
SANDWICH Team 

 

 

 

 

SANDWICH@nictu.hscni.net 

 
Thank you to everyone for the warm welcome we have 

received during the site visits. We are overwhelmed by the 

enthusiasm for SANDWICH. On behalf of the research team 

and the NICTU I wish you all a very happy Christmas. 

 
 
 

SANDWICH NEWSLETTER 

Edition 2 December 2017 

The next SANDWICH Research Team Teleconference will be held on 10 January 2018 at 4.30pm. This is a 
great opportunity to ask any questions you may have to the Trial Team and CI. Please dial in using these 

details:                                       UK No: 0800 917 1950         PIN: 21255225# 

WELCOME TO THE DECEMBER EDITION OF THE SANDWICH TRIAL NEWSLETTER!!! 

Kevin is a consultant at 

Birmingham Children’s 

Hospital, one of the 

SANDWICH sites, and has 

been involved in the set-

up and design of the trial 

from its early days. Kevin 

has been involved in a lot 

of research in PICUs and 

his knowledge has been 

invaluable in the set-up of 

the trial. He has just 

received an Honorary 

Professorship from 

Birmingham University. 

Pauline is the data 

manager on the 

SANDWICH trial. She will 

be training everyone up 

on the electronic case 

report form in the next 

few weeks and will be on 

hand for any data entry 

queries you may have 

throughout the trial.  

With 14,000 patient’s 

data to manage Pauline 

may well be the busiest 

person in the CTU once 

we’re all underway!! 

Ruth is the administrator 

for the SANDWICH Trial 

and will be in regular 

contact to make sure you 

have all the leaflets and 

supplies you need as well 

as making sure your 

paperwork is up to date 

and answering any 

questions you may have. 

She also looks after the 

Newsletter so if you have 

any SANDWICH related 

news please do send it 

through.  

Kevin Morris 

Co-Applicant 
Pauline Bradley 

Data Manager 
Ruth Holman 

Clinical Trial Administrator 
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